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Trade Commissioner’s Office of Poland in Montreal was closed as of May 1st, 2017.

We are kindly informing that as of May 1st, 2017, the Trade Commissioner’s Office of Poland in Montreal was
closed.

Tasks of our Office will be taken over by the office of the Polish Agency for Investment and Trade in Toronto.
Please address all your questions on Polish-Canadian economic cooperation to the Agency.

 

Trade Commissioner’s Office of Poland in Montreal

http://www.paih.gov.pl/en?lang_id=17
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